
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
18 October 2018  
5.15-6.15pm FoBS Halloween Disco 
19 October 2018 
9am Harvest Assembly 
3.15pm End of term 
29 October 2018 
8.45am Start of term  
30 October 2018 

Flu Immunisations 

1 November 2018 

Year 2 Walking to Bordon Military 

Graves 

6pm FoBS AGM 

6 November 2018 

9am Year 1&R Parents - RWI session 

1pm M&M Productions In  

8 November 2018 

Year 2 Winchester Military Museum 

14 November 2018 

4-6pm Parents Evening 

15 November 2018 

4-7pm Parents Evening 

16 November 2018 

Non-uniform Day for Children In Need  
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Harvest Assembly 
 
Next Friday we are having our annual Harvest Assembly. This is a 
lovely event as it is the first time this year that the children will 
be performing for you as parents. Each year group will be singing 
a song and Year 2 will be doing some readings and poems as well. 
 
As we have all three year groups performing this is a very busy 
assembly so we strongly recommend getting into the hall as soon 
as you have dropped your children off. We will provide enough 
space for as many parents as possible but sadly parents who have 
come late have not always got into the hall. 
 
For the Harvest Assembly we are asking again for donations of 
food or toiletries. All of the donations go to St Marks Church who 
run the Bordon Food Bank. The Food Bank is a vital resource for 
many people in Bordon and our donations each year have always 
been extremely welcome. 
 
This year the Food Bank particularly needs tinned meat, fish, fruit 
and puddings, as well as, tea, coffee and sugar but everything is 
gratefully received. 
 
Any donations for the Harvest Assembly can be brought in on 
Friday morning as your child comes into school. We will then pass 
on the donations to Reverend Scott Bromley, from St Marks 
Church, who will be joining us for the assembly. 

Bug Club 
 

As a school we subscribe to an online reading scheme called Bug Club, to compliment the reading books we 
have in school and your children can access it at home using a computer or a tablet. Your child will come 
home with their own logon and password, this will allow your child to see their own home page.  
 
In their library they will be able to choose a book to read which will be at their reading level, this is set by 
their class teacher. Every book is also filled with Bug questions, answering these questions will show your 
child’s understanding of what they have read, so please encourage them to answer the questions as well as 
reading the books.  
 
Bug Club is a fantastic resource which we also use in class. If you have any questions please speak to your 
child’s class teacher. 

 

http://bordoninfantschool.co.uk
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